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DEC 0 2 2022 COR-2022-2935

EA Reg. #2172

Dan Meade
Dandy Dan'’s Fish Market Limited
Email: dan@dandydans.ca

Dear Dan Meade:

RE: Waste Management Plan for Argentia Seafood Processing Plant

On November 19, 2021, the Argentia Seafood Processing Plants project was released from
environmental assessment, subject to conditions. One condition of release required Dandy
Dan’s Fish Market Limited to submit a Waste Management Plan identifying comprehensive
waste management practices for all liquid and solid waste, including the anticipated volumes.
The condition also required the submission of any letters of agreement between you and the
facilities accepting waste.

On November 14, 2022, you submitted a Waste Management Plan and a letter of confirmation
from the Town of Sunnyside indicating that it can accept organic waste from your operation
at the Sunnyside Waste Management Site. The Waste Management Plan was reviewed by
the Pollution Prevention Division of my Department and found to be acceptable. | hereby
approve the Waste Management Plan and advise that the condition of release has been
satisfied.

You must abide by the commitments made in the Waste Management Plan, and any
significant changes to the plan must be described to my Department to review for regulatory
requirements, including environmental assessment.

If you have any questions concerning these matters, please contact Joanne Sweeney,
Director of the Environmental Assessment Division, “at (709) 729-0673 or email
joannesweeney@gov.nl.ca.

Sincerely,

HON. NARD DAVIS, MHA
District of Virginia Waters - Pleasantville
Minister
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